REMINDER

THE ORCHARDS NEIGHBORHOOD

YARD SALE
Saturday, May 2nd, 8:00 a.m. - ?

The Orchards Social Committee provides signs on the morning of the sale at both entrances, an ad in the News Democrat and a yard sale map which will be available near each entrance for shoppers to learn the layout of the sale. 

Please RSVP to marsha.ragen@gmail.com to add 

your address to the map.
If your map request is not received by Wed., April 29, 
you will not be featured on the map.

Each Homeowner is responsible for purchasing their yard sale permit from the City Hall of Belleville.

**Remember, this is your ONLY opportunity each year 
to have a Yard Sale in our Neighborhood!!!**

ALL RESIDENTS:  Please help the neighborhood with distribution by forwarding to neighbors that we know are not on the e-gram list as well as those who do not use the internet/email and may need a hard copy
 
